
INDIAN  INSTITUTE  OF  INSURANCE  
SURVEYORS AND LOSS ASSESSORS 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                                                                                                                                                         Date: 25.04.2025 

 

 

Dear Valued office bearers of all Chapters and Units, 

 

Greetings from Membership Committee, IIISLA, 

 

With reference to the membership applications (Student/Licentiate/Upgradation) lying in your 

respective portals, you all are hereby requested not to reject any membership application since rejected 

applications get stuck at your end.  

 

The admin office needs to maintain the record of rejected applications also for future purposes. So 

please do not reject any application at your end. Therefore, you are advised to record your objections or 

remarks in the tab provided for each application. IIISLA Headquarters will review your observations and 

take appropriate action accordingly. 

 

These instructions are clear and must be followed with immediate effect. 

 

All the office bearers should clear their portals as early as possible. 

 

 

Thank You, 

  

 
Yogesh S Patil,  

Vice - President, IIISLA. 


